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Hello Partners, Friends and Followers! 

Our foals are all on their own and doing fabulous!  They have all been growing up nicely and 

their fluffy winter coats are coming in. 

Our yearlings are thriving in Ocala, Fl.  Working with each one’s personality, the trainer says 

they are all smart, learning well and have good conformation.  Pearl has some sass to her, 

Buddy throws a temper tantrum every now and then, Energizer is quite independent and 

Haley makes you wait until he decides whether something interests him enough to be 

bothered.  Jasper (Tapit Happy John) is still with them and is doing great!  As for the rest of the 

Posse that has moved on, Louie (Sir Ludlow) and Big John (Fairpit), are progressing in their 

training and doing quite well! 

Our mares are enjoying their alone time for the next few months before they are moms again. 

Make Reservations and Trickmeister are starting their “primping and preening” so they are 

presentable stallions this upcoming breeding season! 

Our Two-Year-Olds - 

Romancing the Cat had his first race on November 3rd at Laurel Park, finishing 7th out of 

a field of 10.  For his first race, Romancing the Cat did well.  On November 30th, he ran at 

Aqueduct.  Although he broke from the gate beautifully taking the lead, he finished last.  

This race hurt him mentally and emotionally and we are discussing some options to help 

improve Romancing the Cat and his racing career.    

True Prosperity will be getting ready for her first race very soon!  Remember, she will be 

running for Thoroughbred Retirement Foundation. 

Our partnerships:   

We still have some shares left in True Prosperity, which will close after her first race. There are 
still shares available in Buddy’s Peak’n.   

Want to get involved in a partnership but feel you don’t know enough?  Just ask us! We didn’t 
always know either!   

Bergen Stables is offering some of our weanling foals for sale.  We have colts by Palace and 
War Dancer and a filly by Jack Milton. They are available to see by appointment.   

We welcome you to come visit with our mares and two-year-olds in Colts Neck, NJ or our 
babies in Gardiner, NY.   

Check out our web page weekly for updates, photos and videos at bergenstables.com.  

Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter, subscribe to us on YouTube, pin us on Pinterest. 

Bergen Stables wishes everyone a healthy and joyous holiday season! 

http://www.bergenstables.com/

